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THE ORCHID SCHOOL 
Baner, Pune 

 

Date: 30th July 2022                    Circular No: TOS/FRO/CIR/FS/22-23/18 

 

Subject: Circular for traffic management while dropping your ward to school 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings to all of you. 

 

As you all are aware we had opened up the bus bay parking area as a drop off zone for parents for 

two weeks.  This was done on trial basis to check if this effort reduced the traffic congestion on the 

main road every morning. 

 

Based on data, we have noticed that there are only around 30-35 parents who avail of this drop off 

facility every morning.  However, this detour through the bus bay parking area has led to creation 

of an accident-prone zone as students and adults who walk to school may get hurt due to the blind 

and sharp turn from the parking lot to the lane. 

 

Hence, we will be discontinuing this detour from Monday, 1st August 2022.  Parents are requested 

to continue dropping off their wards on the main road as done in the month of June’22.  We will 
have our support staff stationed on the road to assist your ward to enter school safely. 

 

We thank you for cooperating with us in this effort. 

 

 

Atreyi Saha         Sangeeta Kapoor  

Vice Principal         Principal  


